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I opposed the development of the proposed energy from waste facility at Eastern 
Creek for a multitude of reasons. Most notably, the fact that the company 
responsible for this development cannot confirm what final emissions will be. 
Next generation have told us that there will be an increase in the spread of 
ultrafine particulates and these are known to cause respiratory and cardiac 
disease. There are also no current environmental controls or legislation that are 
applicable to an incinerator this size - the world's largest.    

               
            take any further risks 

  ? Both the local council and Western Sydney Local Health District 
have opposed this project, indicating their are serious concerns about the risks 
related to this project yet the Next Generation has failed to both adequately 
inform residents and has not been able to provide satisfactory answers to our 
questions. For the sake of the community and families who live literally merely 
800metres away from the proposed site I urge you not to proceed with this 
proposed facility. 




